
 
 
 

 

 

 

Portsmouth City Council  
Anticipated Non-Public Session 

 

Please be advised that the City Council will be conducting an Anticipated Non-Public 
Session on Monday, July 28, 2025, at City Hall in Conference Room A at 6:00 p.m. 
in accordance with RSA 91-A:3 II (I). 

 

 

 

Kelli L. Barnaby, MMC/CNHMC 
Portsmouth City Clerk 

 


